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In consultation with the Renfrew County District Health Unit, the COVID-19 

outbreak on the 3rd medical unit has been declared over. All outbreak 

management strategies for the medical unit have been lifted.  

We would like to thank everyone for their teamwork and collaboration as we 

navigated this outbreak. Following Infection Prevention and Control best 

practices, we were able to interrupt the transmission of COVID-19 to keep our 

patients and staff safe. We appreciate your ongoing efforts to remain vigilant with 

these practices including patient screening, adherence to the four moments of 

hand hygiene, compliance with PPE as indicated by posted additional precaution 

signage, and cleaning of shared equipment. 

We will continue to work together as we navigate the ongoing COVID-19 

outbreak on the Inpatient Rehabilitation Unit.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 


